
November 23, 2020 

Re:  Clean Energy Fund 
       Additional Stakeholder Session 
       DE 11-250 and DE 14-238 

To the Parties: 

Staff and the Office of Strategic Initiatives invite parties to participate in an additional 
stakeholder session to discuss the recommendation made on Aug. 2, 2020 for use of the Clean 
Energy Fund.  This additional session is being scheduled in response to the Commission's 
secretarial letter issued on this matter on November 19, 2020.  

The stakeholder session will be held remotely beginning at 9:00 am on Wednesday, December 2, 
2020.  Participants may find a link to the electronic session on the Commission’s website.  

We hope that given further discussions, the parties can reach a consensus on the uses of this 
fund.  The Commission has requested a status report on these discussions by December 18. 

Very truly yours, 

F. Anne Ross, Esq
Staff Attorney

CHAIRWOMAN 
Dianne Martin 

COMMISSIONER 
Kathryn M. Bailey 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Debra A. Howland 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

Tel. (603) 271-2431 

Website: 
www.puc.nh.gov 








